The British Embassy in Mongolia has
moved office

An official opening ceremony was held on Wednesday, 2 October 2019, when UK
Minister of State for Asia and the Pacific, Heather Wheeler MP, paid an
official visit to Mongolia.

The Embassy’s new office address is as follows:
Level 19, Shangri-La Office

Olympic Street-19A, Sukhbaatar District,
Ulaanbaatar 14241, Mongolia

More details about the embassy:

E-mail: enquiries.mongolia@fco.qgov.uk

Switchboard phone: +976 (11) 458133

Switchboard fax: ++76 (11) 458036
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